Public service nurse honored

Mrs. Genevieve E. Soboleff
who has served as a nurse in
Sitka and Juneau, and health
aide in Tenakee Springs, recently
was given an award in recogni-
tion of her outstanding efforts in
promoting the health status of
the people of Southeast Alaska.

The award was granted recent-

ly in Ketchikan by the board of
directors of the Southeast Alas-
ka Regional Health Corp.

Mrs. Soboleff received nurses
training at Sage Memorial Hos-
pital in Hanado, Ariz., and ser-
ved in the Sage Memorial Hos-
pital Sheldon Jackson School.
Sitka.




